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Good Morning Tyler,
I must say that the news of this position being open has really piqued my interest. I have some
questions about the position:

How long will this yard period be? Is there a target end date?

Where will the work take place?

What does the budget look like for the planned work?

Is there any notion as to what the state/PHMC has in mind for operations post yard?
What does the application process look like for this position?

I suppose that is it for now. I'm sure more will arise with the second cup of coffee.

Looking forward to hearing from you,



